
28th September 1934. 

Dear Miss Baggallay, 

Thank you for your letter of September 25th, sending me 

two copies of each application form for admission to the 

International Courses. We have never in the past sent a copy 

to the College of Nursing bef'ore the meeting when these names 

are considered, so I will, with your permission, retain them 

until after the meeting on October 9th. 

Thank you also for the Prospectus for 1934-35. 

like to have 30 more copies. 

We would 

After the meeting of your Committee of Management in the 

first week in October, may I please have the draft of the 

announcement of the courses for 1935-36, so that my Committee 

may be informed as to what is proposed? I am sending.out my 

Agenda next Tuesday, so if you have any item you wish included, 

kindly let me know. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 


